Brimrod Primary School Newsletter

Friday 6th March 2020

Attendance Punctuality

No. of sessions missed No. of late marks

Nursery 27 3

Reception 46

Year 2 22

7

Year 1 10 6
8

5

Year 3

This Week’s winners:
Year 4 6

Attendance: Year 5 Year 5

Punctuality: Year 6 Year 6 16

Good to be Green: Year 3 Attendance Stars Punctuality Stars

Tidiest Teacher: Miss Firth Ciie” Year5 Year 6

Sports class of the week: Year 2

World Book Day

Author / Arts week

Thursday 5th March was World Book Day which fitted nicely with our “Author/
Arts” week. During this week the classes have been producing pieces of writing
and art work based on a theme. This Year our theme is “Plants and Gardens” and
their work will be up for all to see as our hall has its Spring makeover!!




News and Notices

Friday 6th March 2020

Health and Relationship Education—Policy

Thank you to those parents who read the workshop minutes and presentation that are on
the school website and who took the time to complete the survey. As a result of the
feedback we have received from parents we will not be holding any further workshops and
will now be getting the policy ready as a draft to share with parents. Thank you for your
continued support.

Coronavirus Update

Brimrod Primary School are carefully following the advice given by the DFE and Public
Health England to ensure that any risks are minimised. School will not be closed unless
instructed by Public Health England and parents will be notified if there are any changes.
Until then school will be open as normal. For further information please visit:

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-
covid-19

Brimrod Allotment

As you may be aware, we have started the next stage of our KS1 playground
redevelopment. The new allotment will soon be filled with planting trugs and our Year 2
class will be the first to begin planting in it. Their new topic “Scented Garden” has just
begun so keep your eyes out for the fantastic things being grown over the new few months.

Goodbye Mrs. Rashid

We are really sad to say goodbye to Mrs. Rashid today after 6 years working here at
Brimrod. We would like to thank her for all the hard work she has put in to her job here
and | know you will join with me in wishing he all the best with her new job . Good luck!!!

11th March 2020—IPLCN Dance Festival

18th March 2020—KS1 and Reception film evening (3.15—5.00)
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19th March 2020— Y4 visit to St Thomas’

Wb 30th March 2020—Sport and Physical Activity Week
1st #PR, 2020— Year 6 in with the Red Cross

2nd AP R.2020— (Thursday) - Break up for Easter




